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1-14-2021 

C 

The meeting was cancelled by Chairperson Dennis Brady due to increases in Covid-19 

cases being reported at Freedom Plaza, the restrictions against all gatherings, the closing 

of the dining rooms, and more importantly, the restrictions for meetings of more than 10 

people having been re-issued.  We need to be safe with the increases in cases we are 

now seeing in Florida. 

 

While RAC President, Ron Sweet, has suggested that meetings could be held using 

Zoom meetings, Dennis felt that since there were no pressing issues needing to be 

completed the meeting should be cancelled.  Also 2 speakers, Lisa Frank and Gary 

Bembry, had been asked to speak at this meeting, and their presentations with questions 

and answers would be much better were they done in person at a meeting rather than on 

computer screens.  

They have been requested to reschedule their presentations for our February meeting so 

we can more easily discuss our issues and questions. 

 

Our next meeting, hopefully will be held on February 11th at 2:30 PM in the Club Room. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Bob Cobe:  Secretary 

 


